CPSO Launches Explorer Program for Youth

Friday, January 10, 2025
Posted by Breck Scott

The Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office, under the leadership of Sheriff Henry Whitehorn, Sr., is excited to announce
the launch of the Explorer POST Program. This initiative will offer Caddo students an opportunity to explore
career pathways in law enforcement and develop essential skills for their future.

A formal Memorandum of Understanding between the CPSO and the Norwela Council of Scouting America will be
signed during a media event at 2:30 p.m. on Monday, January 13, in the Media Room on the 7th floor of
Government Plaza (505 Travis St.).

The Explorer POST Program is designed for youth aged 13 to 18 and will serve as a hands-on educational
platform that combines career exploration with leadership development. This initiative underscores CPSO’s
commitment to fostering community engagement and equipping the next generation with the tools they need to
succeed.
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